
  

 
 
 

 
 

This week has been about welcoming parents into school. We have held 
open events for Nursery, Reception and Years 3-6 which has given 
parents the opportunity to come into school to look at the wonderful work 
your children have produced this past half term. We also invited parents 
and parishioners into school to celebrate mass with the new parish priest, 
Canon Paul with the Year 3 and Year 4 children leading it.  

Our Year 1 and Year 2 parents are 
invited in on Tuesday, 8.15am-
8.45am. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
It has been a busy week in school with sporting events too. Ten 
children represented our school at the County Cross Country finals at 
Stewart’s Park where Reuben came second in his group and Issac 
came third! Both the girls and boys teams attended a tag rugby event 
at Mayfield Park, the girls football team attended a league match at 
Brierton Sports Centre and some of our Year 4 pupils attended a 
football cluster event at English Martyrs. 
 
More photos are available on our website: 
https://sacredheart.bhcet.org.uk/latest-news/  
  

 
PANTOMIME 
We have finally had final confirmation about the pantomime. Reception through to Year 6 will be going to Billingham 
Forum on Thursday 15th December. Children will be back at school between 4.15pm and 4.30pm. Letters will be 
sent out on Monday for permission. 
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MEDICAL FORMS/TRIP FORMS 
Please ensure all medical and trip forms have been returned to school.  These are not optional but necessary to 
ensure we have the full medical details for your child and permission for trips and any information staff need to be 
made aware of to keep your child safe whilst in our care. 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
 
 
Attendance this week is 94.1%. Well done to Class 11 whose attendance 
was the best in the school with 100%. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS 
 

Tuesday 18th October Open morning for Year 1 and Year 2 children                                     8.15am 

Wednesday 19th October Reception – Walk to Ward Jackson Park 

 School Nurse – Drop in session for parents                                       2.00pm 

 Uniform Swap Shop                                                                            3.00pm 

Thursday 20th October School closes for October half term 

Monday 31st October School reopens at 8.30am 

Monday 7th November Y5 (Class 12) Trip to Teesmouth Field Centre – more information to follow 

Tuesday 8th November Flu Immunisations 

Wednesday 9th November Remembrance Service – more information to follow 

Thursday 10th November Y5 (Class 11) Trip to Teesmouth Field Centre – more information to follow 

 Nursery Open Morning & Afternoon             8.30am-9.00am/2.30pm-3.00pm 

Thursday 24th November School Nurse – Drop in session for parents                                       2.00pm 

Wednesday 30th November Nursery Open Morning & Afternoon             8.30am-9.00am/2.30pm-3.00pm 

w/b 5th December Parent Consultation Evenings 

Wednesday 14th December Christmas Fayre 

Thursday 15th December The Pantomime! Trip to Billingham Forum to see Beauty and the Beast 

Tuesday 20th December School closes for the Christmas holidays 

Wednesday 4th January School reopens at 8.30am 

Items in red are new this week. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  

 
Headteacher  


